Rosenberg Corey

From: music@budget.net

Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 12:19 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: RE: HB2004

To Whom it may Concern,

My husband & | have been fair landlords for 22 years, and have maintained nice rental homes in Southern
Oregon. We strongly oppose the HB 2004 bill and believe it would drive many landlords out of business,
and as a result, cause a shortage of the states supply of quality affordable housing. Please vote NO on
the HB 2004 until more options are provided for Landlords!

Thank you,
Daniel and Shirley Barklind

Classic housing



